OGSD School Board Meeting – Nov. 7, 2018

The Oro Grande School District held its monthly School Board meeting Wednesday, Nov. 7, and approved several items affecting students, faculty and parents, including:

- Accepting a donation of school-age books valued at \$900 from Ms. Holly Root.
- Resolutions proclaiming November as Native American Heritage Month, Nov. 11 as Veterans Day and Nov. 12-16 as National School Psychologist Awareness Week.
- Approving Mrs. Lidia Marin as the parent representative for OGSD on the CAHELP Community Advisory Committee.

There was also a construction update on various projects around the school district and a review and discussion of the Local Indicators of Progress as part of the California Accountability System, where OGSD, Riverside Prep and Mojave River Academy were all found to have met the requirements.

The next School Board meeting is scheduled for 5 p.m. on Dec. 12 in the OGSD Conference Room, 19900 National Trails Highway. For previous agendas and minutes, visit www.orogrande.net.